W 29' 19‘10

| Hre John 1, Glm.
'm. Illinois.

Dear John:

We are sending you a little memento of the trip
that our basketball tean made last winter. I thought

you might enjoy browsing through it and reading about
thebwﬂ wmimmdmnﬂm

- By the way, John Buescher was supposed to be

back the 27th and at the present writing he hasn't shown
up yet. But I imagine that he will be here soon. lVhen
he heard them play “Anchors Aweigh"™ ho said, "That's my
almmhr‘-ummgnwmmmpmml exanination.

With best wishes for your health, prosperity and
happiness in the Hew Year, I am

Very sinocerely yém,

Dimtor of Phrdosl Education and Reoreation,
FCA:AH ' Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




